
31
st
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 3, 2019 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, November 4 

Rom 11-29-36/Ps 69:30-31,33-34,36 [14c]/Lk 14:12-14 

   8:00 AM Mass – T.W. O’Meara & Family + 

Tuesday, November 5 

Rom 12:5-16b/Ps 131:1bcde, 2, 3/Lk 14:15-24 

 8:00 AM Mass – Arthur and Helen Roseler + 

Wednesday, November 6 

Rom 13:8-10/Ps 112:1b-2, 4-5, 9 [5a]/Lk 14:25-33 

  7:00 AM Mass – No special intention scheduled 

  6:00 PM Mass – Kias Bernard + 

Thursday, November 7 

Rom 14:7-12/Ps 27:1bcde, 4,13-14 [13]/Lk 15:1-10 

   8:00 AM Mass – John Robertson + 

Friday, November 8 

Rom 15:14-21/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 3cd, 4[cf. 2b]/Lk 16:1-8 

   8:00 AM Mass – Berkemeier & Beery Families + 

Saturday, November 9 

Ez 47:1-2,8-9,12/Ps 46:2-3,4,5-6,8,9[5]/1 Cor 3:9c-11,16-17/ 

Jn 2:13-22 

           8:00 AM Mass – No special intention scheduled 

4:00 PM Mass – People of the Parish 

Sunday, November 10 

2 MC 7:1-2, 9-14/Ps 17:1, 5-6,8,15 [15b]/2 Thes 2:16—3:5/ 

Lk 20:27-38 or 20:27, 34-38 

           8:30 AM Mass – George Riley + 

      11:30 AM Mass –Donald Keck + 

 

Thank you to Karen and Jim Landers for providing treats to 

the School of Religion students. 

 

The Food Pantry is in need of plastic bags and small empty 

containers.  Thank you for your continued support 

 

Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA):   We ask that you consider 

making a pledge, big or small, to the Annual Catholic Appeal.  

As good stewards, we have a responsibility to look beyond our 

own parish needs to the large church.  Your gift to the ACA 

might just change the life of someone who desperately needs 

your help. Bishop Johnston’s video message about the Annual 

Catholic Appeal is on our website:  www.cathedralsj.org.  

 

Next weekend, our second collection will be for the 

Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA (AMS). 
Established by St. John Paul II in 1985, the AMS is the only 

U.S. diocese responsible for providing pastoral care to men and 

women serving in the U.S, Armed Forces, enrolled at a U.S. 

Military Academy, being treated as a patient at any of the 153 

U.S. Dept. of Veterans Affairs Medical Centers, or working for 

the federal government beyond U.S. borders – including those 

from our own parish and diocese. To learn more about the 

AMS, go to www.milarch.org/nationalcollection. 

 

                         This Coming Week 
Monday, November 4 

8:00 AM All School Mass 

9:30-11:00 AM      Food Pantry - Rectory Basement 

3:45-4:45 PM    Coding Club – Ruggle Hall 

4:00-8:30 PM Auditions/Rehearsal Missoula Play-Gym 

6:00- 6:50 PM    School of Religion – Ruggle Hall 

7:00 PM              Book Club – St. Anne’s Room 

Tuesday, November 5 
3:15-4:15 PM    Grade 5 Bell Choir Rehearsal - Church 

4:00-8:30 PM Rehearsal for Missoula Play - Gym 

5:30 PM      Buildings/Grounds-Msgr. Dierkes Rm 

6:00-7:00 PM     Brownies (Hausman) – Ruggle Hall 

7:00-8:30 PM     Scouts – Ruggle Hall 

Wednesday, November 6 
9:30-11:00 AM     Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

3:15-4:15 PM     Grade 6 Bell Choir Rehearsal – Church 

4:00-8:30 PM     Rehearsal for Missoula Play - Gym 

Thursday, November 7 

3:15 PM      Chess Club – Ruggle Hall 

4:00-8:30 PM     Rehearsal for Missoula Play - Gym 

7:00 PM      Cathedral Choir Rehearsal – Ruggle Hall 

Friday, November 8 
    Open Door Food Kitchen staffed by Cathedral Parishioners  

9:30-11:00 AM     Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

4:00-8:30 PM     Rehearsal for Missoula Play - Gym 

Saturday, November 9 

2:30 PM  Confessions 

3:00 PM  Missoula Play - Gym 

3:30 PM  Rosary 

4:00 PM  Mass 

5:30 PM  Missoula Play - Gym 

Sunday, November 10 
8:00 AM Rosary and Confessions 

8:30 AM Mass  

After Mass Coffee, Milk, and Donuts – Ruggle Hall 

11:00 AM Confessions 

11:30 AM Mass  

4:00-7:30 PM Religious Emblem Session – Ruggle Hall 

4:15-6:15 PM RCIA Session-Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Room 

 

Operation Christmas Child:  Brochures and boxes are 

available at all the church entrances if you are interested in 

filling a shoe box to introduce God’s love at Christmas to an 

underprivileged child.  The shoe boxes must be returned to 

church by the weekend of Nov. 16 and 17.  If you prefer not to 

shop, cash donations would be appreciated to help with 

shipping expenses. If you have any questions, please call 

Norma Conant, 364-3203, or Pat Bartlett, 232-1247. 

 

Save the Date:  The Fall Altar Society Business Meeting will 

be held on Tues., Nov. 19, at 6:30 PM.  Fr. Hansen, John 

Modlin, and Jocelyn Winters will present an update on the 

Beacon on the Hill campaign and progress on our new St. 

Gianna Early Childhood Development Center. 

 
Stewardship Makes a Difference . . . Thank you to 

everyone who brought food items for our Thanksgiving 

Food Drive.  If you did not get a chance yet, you can drop 

any item off in the containers at the entrances of church.  

Last month, we provided food for 304 households, 783 

individuals.  An all-time high!  Way to go Cathedral! 

 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $  11,175.46  $     655.00 

Week 2 $  10,869.81 $  291.00 

Week 3 $  11,179.31 $     301.00 

Week 4 $  30,834.05 $     530.00 

Total $  64,058.63 $  1,777.00 

 

 

     

http://www.cathedralsj.org/


The Lord lifts up all who are falling and raises up all who are bowed down. (Ps 145) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cemetery Sunday is this Sunday, Nov. 3.  There will be a day 

of Faith, Remembrance, Prayer, and Visitation at Mount 

Olivet Cemetery at 2:00 PM. Deacon John Nash will be the 

Presiding Minister. All are invited to attend. 

 

Join St. Francis Xavier Peace and Justice Committee on 

Mon., Nov. 4, at 6:30 PM, in their Parish Center, for a 

presentation on Pope Francis’s encyclical Laudato Si: On 

Care for Our Common Home. This letter is written to all the 

faithful and shows how we are called to shape the future of our 

planet and to begin to confront the many issues facing us, as 

well as stating what the Catholic Church teaches about care for 

our planet.   

 

The Catholic young adult group (age 22-35) for St. Joseph, 

Coram Deo, is meeting on Thurs., Nov. 14, at Our Lady of 

Guadalupe Parish at 6:10 PM for prayer and pizza.  They 

will then head to The Axe Factor, the newly opened indoor 

axe-throwing range in St. Joseph!  Please bring a few bucks in 

cash to help pay for the pizza. Questions?  Please contact Ally 

Goetz at agoetz@olog.org.  

CHECK THIS OUT . . . The Good News of Cathedral 

 Congratulations to Charles D. Hausman, son of Dan and 

Judy Hausman, on promotion to Brigadier General and 

second in command for the entire Missouri National Guard! 

 Congratulations to Nancy Piercy and Annie Bramlage 

who were in the Missouri Theater production of Sister Act. 
 Congratulations to Robert and Anna Elder on the birth 

of William Patrick Elder on Oct. 24.  Congratulations to 

the grandparents, Harry and Pat Elder.   
 Congratulations to and God's blessings on Marin Claire 

Lorenz and Thomas Solomon Richmond, who were both 

baptized last Sunday, October 27! 

 Congratulations to Callie Kieffer Karasek, Cathedral 

Class of 05 & LB Class of 09, and to Zach Karasek, LB 

Class of 08, on the birth of Ellis Kelly Karasek, on Oct. 

29!   

Our School and ECC News 
 Congratulations to the October "Goodness" Award 

Recipients: Kellan Wright, Penelope Danuay, Abraham 

Reilly, Kenzlyn O'Meara, Alva Unzicker, Harrison 

Smith, Blaine Gnitt, Addie Zoubek, Nick Zaroor, 

Adelyn Anderson, Charley Elliot, and Jackson Giles.  

 An audition will be held in our gym for the Missoula 

Children's Theatre’s production of The Emperor’s New 

Clothes on Mon., Nov. 4. Those auditioning should 

arrive at 4:00pm and plan to stay for the full two hours. 

Some of the cast members will be asked to stay for a 

rehearsal immediately following the audition. The 

Emperor’s New Clothes will be presented on Sat., Nov. 9, 

in our gym at 3:00 PM and 5:30 PM. Tickets will be 

$10/adult and $5/student.  

 Thank you to one of our 2
nd

 grade students who donated 

her piggy bank savings to the Food Pantry.  God Bless You. 

 

Conception Seminary College, Conception, MO, will 

present their theater production entitled “Greater Tuna”, a 

looney, hilarious comedy by Jaston Williams, Joe Sears, and 

Ed Howard. Dates are Fri., Nov. 8 and Sat., Nov. 9 at 8:00 

PM; and Sun., Nov. 10, at 2:30 PM, in St. Michael Hall 

Gym. Admissions $10 with children 12 and under free.  

 

There is still time to purchase tickets or sponsor a table for the 

upcoming Catholic Charities Gala at the Muehlebach Hotel 

on next Sat., Nov. 9.  Even if unable to attend, you may 

support them through their “With you in Spirit” 

option.  Information: catholiccharitiesgala.org Questions? 

Please contact Nancy Butters at Catholic Charities at 

nbutters@ccharities.com or 816-659-8266. 

 

St. James Paint Party – Sat., Nov. 16, 7 PM, doors open at 

6:30 PM. $35/person fee includes canvas and all painting 

supplies. Feel free to bring your own refreshments. Enjoy good 

fellowship as you paint your own masterpiece!  No previous 

experience needed – all levels of ability welcome!  RSVP by 

Nov. 11. Text or call Elizabeth Marek, 816-351-1672.  

 

Attention Men of the Parish:  Familiarization trips to the 

prison are now available.  If interested, please call Hubert 

Gregory, 816-646-1056 or Roger Knapp, 816-279-4323. 

 Message from Father Hansen… At several 

meetings, I’ve mentioned that the Visioning Process of 

the Diocese initiated by Bishop Johnston has led to a 

number of initiatives. During this process a gift was given 

to the Diocese, offered to five parishes. We’ve been 

chosen to be one of the five. Beginning next week, you’ll 

have a nice surprise with the “launch” of something very 

special. Nothing will be asked of you; a gift!!! This gift 

will last for five years. I write this on the Solemnity of All 

Saints. This gift will keep “paying” for eternity as it will 

help us become saints. Two components of the gift struck 

me when we were interviewed, then ultimately chosen, as 

helping us become Saints. It’s an honor to write this on 

All Saints, and one of my prayers on this Solemnity is that 

the saints that have gone to their eternal reward who were 

part of Cathedral Parish will intercede for this new 

initiative! 

 
 

 

 
 

Cathedral Pictorial Directory: We only have 90 families signed 

up so far to have their pictures taken.  If we don’t have at least 20 

families signed up per day, the company will cancel that day’s 

appointments.  

 

If you have not scheduled an appointment yet, please contact 

Paula or Terri in the Parish Office at 232-7763, 

pbokay@cathedralsj.org, tteschner@cathedralsj.org, or go to: 

https://booknow-lifetouch.appointment-plus.com/b1sqv07c/.  

 

We hope all parishioners will choose to have their picture taken 

so the Cathedral Directory will be a complete reflection of our 

parish. There are still times available on these dates: 

 Mon., Nov. 18, 2-9 PM Mon., Nov. 25, 2-9 PM 

Tues.,  Nov. 26, 2-9 PM Wed., Nov. 27, 10 AM-5 PM 

Fri., Dec 6, 2-9 PM Sat., Dec. 7 10 AM-5 PM 

 

In addition to the free directory and a free 8x10 photo, you 

may purchase additional pictures (although no obligation 

to do so). Those age 60 + or those in Military Service or 

First Responders get a 20% discount. 

mailto:agoetz@olog.org
mailto:nbutters@ccharities.com
mailto:pbokay@cathedralsj.org
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